
March 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Happy Spring!!! March is a busy month with Lenten activities, St. Patrick’s Day and the 
beginning of spring. 
 
If you wish to order books from the Scholastic Book Club, all orders and payment must 
be turned in by Friday, March 6th. Checks should be made payable to Scholastic 
Reading Club or you may order online - our class code is ​GYTZT​.  Books and games 
are great for Easter Baskets.  
 
Special Days: 
March 2 - Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss  
March 6 - No School​ - Teacher Day 
March 12/13 - Green Day - wear your green 
March 17 - NO School - Election Day​ - Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
March 20 - 1’st Day of Spring  
March 30/31 - Bunny Day- bring a bunny to Preschool - we will make bunny biscuits 
April 9 through April 19th - No School - Easter Break  
 
March 25/26 will be bunny week, we will bake “bunny biscuits” on Monday & Tuesday. 
Your child may bring in a stuffed bunny. On Tuesday morning, we will have a visit from 
Chelsie” a pet bunny & Xavier’s Mom, Devon (Veterinarian Assistant) will teach us all 
about bunnies and their care.  
 
Yoga will be March 21st (full-day class only). 
 
Please keep reviewing your child’s full name, parents names and address. Review 
numbers 1 through 10, shapes and colors. Our letters this month will be Mm, Ee, Kk & 
Tt. 
 
 
 



 
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! for your wonderful cooperation on our candy bar sale.  
Congratulations to our top sellers: 
  

1. Brayden G. (13 cartons) 
2. Xavier G. (6 cartons) 
3. Aiden K. & Parker Y.  & Noah M. - (4 cartons - tie)  

 
* We still have 16 cartons of candy to sell - if you could please sell an extra box or 2 - so 
we can reach 100 boxes and have an ice cream party - please see teachers. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer, Cherise & Cindy 
 
These are the “Seeds” lessons for March: 
March 1 - Jesus prays to his Father 
March 8 - Jesus is God’s son 
March 15 - Jesus asks for water 
March 22 - Jesus heals a blind man 
March 29 - Jesus has friends 
 
*Remember all children entering Kindergarten at St. Leo’s - should contact Eileen 
Breitmeyer (Elementary School Secretary) ​at 216-661-2120 for Registration 
information, forms and to schedule a tour with Mrs. Burns (Principal). Please call 
as soon as possible to secure your spot. Class space is limited. If you have 
questions or need assistance with the Voucher contact ​Cindy Funari (Elementary 
School Tuition Coordinator). 
 
**Lenten Fish/Pierogi Dinners are offered every Friday in Lent, except Good Friday. 
Bring your family and enjoy some great food! Dine-in or take-out available from 
4:30-7:00 pm. 
 
*** St. Leo Athletics is having a Women’s Reverse Raffle on Saturday, April 25th. This 
year’s theme will be the “Roaring Twenties” Tickets are $50.00 per person and include 
dinner, open bar and a chance for the grand prize $3000.00. Tickets may be purchased 
at the rectory. Must be 21 or older. For more information please see Mrs. Jennifer.  


